
Submission from Pakistan 

Item 8:  

Implementation of all the elements of decision 1/CP.17, (b) Matters related to paragraphs 7 

& 8 (ADP) 

Response:  

a) Pakistan did not object to the two work streams as agreed during the Bonn session in May 2012, 

even though we remained convinced that the work under paragraph 7 of Decision 1/CP/17 was not 

directly related to the work of drafting an instrument or an agreed outcome. In view of above Pakistan 

proposes the following: 

The linkage with the proposed new instrument 

Linkage with the existing instruments i.e. Kyoto Protocol 

Time period in which this ought to be considered and; 

How other frameworks such as NAMAs could contribute to this work plan. 

b)  In addition, Pakistan would also like to discuss linkage between paragraphs 5 and 7 of decision 

1/CP.17. 

The two work streams should be managed each by one of the Co-chairs of the ADP. If need be, some 

facilitation could be considered. The two work-streams should not meet simultaneously as this would 

pose significant challenge to a vast majority of delegation in servicing not only this meeting but also 

other working groups.  

 


